To the Oregon Legislature,

As an elected official, | am extremely concerned about how the Oregon Legislature will approach
redistricting without access to the latest Census Data.

We serve in a hyper partisan environment as it is. If the Legislature moves forward with any form of
redistricting without proper data, the toxic partisan division will be exacerbated for no good reason.

Please leave the district lines where they are at this time. There is no good reason to adjust them
without the proper data and you will make the job of those of us who serve the public harder than it
already is.

Sincerely,

Larry Ericksen

President

Port of Columbia County Commission



